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Honorable legislators, 

Please do not under any circumstances repeal or disallow our vote by mail status. 

Since 1998  

 we've had safe elections by mail. It's wonderful to sit in one's own home, study the 

voters pamphlet and vote. The system works and should not be changed at the whim 

of election deniers.  

Sincerely, 

Norma Gekakis  

1577 Chemeketa ST NE 

Salem, Oregon 97301 


